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Basic Change :  
Senators J. Hutchinson, Hester 
  
Provides retirees with the option to pay health insurance premiums from bank draft instead of retiree 
monthly payments. 
 
Revenue Impact :  

None 

 
Taxpayer Impact :  

None 

 
Resources Required :  

None 

 
Time Required :  

None 

 
Procedural Changes :  
 
This will actually benefit the division in a positive manner.  Coordinating the timing of deductions from 
retirement payments is always an issue.  This change would allow members to pay by bank draft even 
if the monthly retirement payment is large enough. 
 
Other Comments :  
 
We are already working on a streamlined method of member bank account setup on the website for 
monthly payments of COBRA; this bill will make that even more valuable of a system change. 
 
Legal Analysis :  
 
None 

 
 


